PM₂

SpeedEvents Internationals June 2025

We want to thank all racers and teams that have entered for the SpeedEvents Internationals at Tierp Arena in June.

Because the number of pre-entries fit better for a 3-day event, rather than 4, we have decided to cancel the running on Thursday, June 12. We think we will be able to provide the teams with the same number of qualifying and eliminations opportunities as they would have in a 4-day event.

Gate opening and pit parking times will stay the same as per the SRs.

Tech inspection start might be moved to Thursday morning, depending on logistics and staffing.

However, should the number of entries reach close to 250 before the entry deadline on May 24, we reserve the right to reconsider to open up Thursday or a part of Thursday for racing activities for the sportsman classes.

Thank you for your support and understanding.

Best regards,

NDRS Motor Club, SpeedEvents in cooperation with SpeedGroup AB











